Election 2024 Results for NATCA Members

NATCA active and retired members did outstanding work to protect and
expand the NATCA Majority during the 2024 election. Although it could be
days before the final results are determined, we know with certainty that
President-elect Trump will be inaugurated as the 47th president of the United
States on Jan. 20, 2025, and that the United States Senate will have a
Republican majority when the 119th Congress convenes on Jan. 3, 2025. The
balance of power in House of Representatives is still to be determined. NATCA
will move forward and work with the administration and legislators who will be
in office beginning in January.

In the short term, we will continue to work with the current administration and
Congress to address our priorities. And we will begin developing a relationship
with the incoming administration and new members of Congress. As always,
our legislative activists are the key to building those relationships and we will
call on you to participate in that effort.

All of this means that NATCA will have a very busy advocacy agenda, and our
challenges will be significant both in the short and long term. We will continue
to keep you informed about what we are doing, and we will ask for your help as
we move forward.

In Solidarity,

The National Executive Board
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